,_-)9 Rotherham North NPT

We have been working closely with
Wentworth Parish Council following local
concerns about vehicles speeding through
the village.

Earlier this week, we joined the Parish
Council on a Community Speedwatch
Session. The session took place on
Cortworth Lane.

Rotherham North NPT
We su d 165 vehicle
5 18 found no vehicles

40mph speed limit.

Speeding is one of four main contributing
factors to fatal and serious collisions in South
Yorkshire. We will -onductir

Speedwatch S s in the locs




